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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 22nd May 2016: Most Holy Trinity Sunday, Year C:  Psalter Week 4
Sunday (22nd)             9.30 am: Trinity Sunday Year C: Intentions of Natasha & Keith
Monday (23rd)           No Mass
Tuesday (24th) 
   10.00 am Feria: Donor’s Intentions
Wednesday (25th)       6.00 pm Feria: Intentions of the Trimmings Family 
Thursday (26th)         10.00 am St Philip Neri: Intentions of Jo & Paul Costello 
Friday (27th)                6.00 pm Feria: Joseph, Stephanie & Margaret RIP
Saturday (28th)          10.00 am Feria: Intentions of Fr Patrick
Sunday (29th)            9.30 am Corpus Christi Year C: First Holy Communion    
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially Paul Costello and Moair Duddin and all those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 15th May 2016: Our collection last Sunday was £204.86 made up of £85.00 Gift Aid and Planned Giving and Loose, £119.86, Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 8th May 2016: 73
Readers’ Rota Sunday, 29th May 2016: Solemnity of Corpus Christi Year C - 1st: Nancy Lavarias, Psalm/Accl: Everest Akumonye, 2nd: Agnieszka Stephen, Bidding Prayers: Agnieszka Stephen
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said on this Monday 16th May by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
May is the month of Our Lady: The Holy Rosary will be said in Church before Mass every day and I would like to encourage to say the Holy Rosary every day with members of your family, asking for the intercessions of the Blessed Virgin Mary for yourselves and for others.

The First Holy Communion of Nine of our Children takes place here next Sunday, 29th May during Mass at 9.30am. I would like to use this opportunity to thank the nuns of St Andrew’s Community for instructing the children for the past twelve months and to thank too those parents who made some efforts in bringing the children to Mass every Sunday. There will be a Second Confession for the children on Wednesday, 25th May after the evening Mass. 
Weekday Masses: I would like suggestions on ways of encouraging parishioners’ attendance at weekday Masses. Currently, we have Masses at 10am on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays; and at 6pm on Wednesdays and Fridays. If it would be helpful to move all weekday Masses to evening times, I would be happy to do so, please kindly offer your suggestions.
Sacred Heart Church Lottery Scheme 2016/2017 which started on Saturday, 30th April is now in its third week. At the moment, there are 42 people out of a possible 59 on the scheme, and there have been a weekly draw in the last three weeks with the following winning numbers: week one: 31-Amaka Akeze, week two: 28- Olu Davids and week three: 16 - Babs Massie. The winners have all given their winnings to the church. May I use this medium to thank them for their generosity and to thank everyone who has signed up for the scheme. I would like to encourage every parishioner to consider being part of this wonderful fundraising project. Thank you.

Easyfundraising App: Thank you to all those who have downloaded and are currently using the app. The total amount raised so far is £44.29. It may not seem much but every time you use the app during your regular shopping, a percentage of your spending goes to the Church at no extra cost to you. Anyone who is interested in downloading the app or would like to know more about it please contact Will directly. Thank you. 

Church Fundraising: There is a bucket and a box at the back of the church for donation to the church towards its upkeep; alternatively do please make a donation through the bank with the following parish account number: 00756466, sort code: 800521. Please be generous and God will bless you.
